
We invite practice managers, GPs, 
receptionists, nurses, nurse practitioners, 
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander 
health workers to join us for an evening of 
networking and information sharing.

Guest Speaker Dr Janet Fryar – GP Surveyor

Dr Janet Fryar is a general practitioner with a true 
passion for quality. Having completed over 900 
accreditation surveys as an AGPAL Surveyor, Janet 
is a renowned mentor, educator and innovative 
professional committed to supporting others to 
achieve increased efficiencies using best practice 
techniques. 

This presentation looks at: 

•	 Thriving through Accreditation: Strategies to 
overcome key non-compliances

This will be an interactive meeting and time 
has been allowed for questions and general 
networking. There is no cost to attend. Supper and 
tea/coffee will be served. 

INVITATION

practicesupport@brisbanenorthphn.org.au
brisbanenorthphn.org.au 

EVENT DETAILS

DATE: Tuesday 12 
November 2024

TIME: �5.45 pm for  
6.00 pm start

VENUE: Broncos 
Leagues Club, 
98 Fulcher Road, 
Red Hill

COST: No cost to 
attend

Register for this 
event using the 
QR code or link 
below.

https://www.trybooking.com/CWCUF

REGISTER HERE

practicesupport@brisbanenorthphn.org.au 

07 3490 3495

Brisbane North General Practice  
Network Meeting 
Tuesday 12 November 2024 | 6.00 pm - 8.30 pm


